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Dennis DeFendi

From: "Celebrity Cruises" <connections@celebritycruises.com>
To: <ddefendi@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 11:25 AM

Subject:  Your Celebrity/Cruise Critic Connections Confirmation
Dear Dennis Defendi,

We are pleased to inform you that your registration for Celebrity Cruises/Cruise Critic Connections on EQ departing 20-
January-2017 has been confirmed-which means you may look forward to connecting with your new friends on board during
a private party, compliments of Celebrity. On the first night of your cruise, you will receive an official invitation with day,
time and location details.

In the meantime, be sure to visit the Cruise Critic message boards for updates, and encourage others to be part of
Connections. Simply visit http://messages.cruisecritic.com.

If you've sailed with us before and haven't joined the Captain's Club yet, learn how you may further enhance your onboard
experience with an array of special benefits. Just visit http://www.celebritycruises.com/captainsclub.

We look forward to welcoming you and your new friends on board soon-for a true departure.

See you on board,
Celebrity Cruises

1/5/2017



